
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
1 April 2022 

Thank you for your email of 17 February 2022 to Kāinga Ora – Homes and Communities 
requesting the following information under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

1. How much was budgeted by Housing NZ for the resource consent including 
hearings of Commissioners as noted above?  
 
2. How much has been paid by Housing NZ to date in respect of the resource 
consent including hearings noted above?  
 
3. What others costs are anticipated by Housing NZ in respect of the resource 
consent and hearings noted above?  
 
4. Given that 14 Bristol Street is not to be used as a Corrections facility what will 
the property now be used for? 

 
Kāinga Ora spent a total of $83,380 (excluding GST) for the consent process for 14 Bristol 
Street. Of this, $18,167 was on-charged to Corrections. We do not anticipate any other 
costs associated with this. Kāinga Ora did not have a separate budget specifically 
allocated for the consent process. 
 
Kāinga Ora is still considering its options for the property and no decisions have been 
made at this stage. 
 
Please note that Kāinga Ora proactively releases our responses to official information 
requests where possible. Our response to your request may be published at 
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/official-information-requests/ with your personal 
information removed.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Rachel Kelly 
Manager Government Relations 

s9(2)(a)
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